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Congratulations to all our Star Learners this week. We are proud of you all! 

Week ending : Friday 4th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brahms Class Price Class Mozart Class 

Vivaldi Class Zimmer Class Lloyd-Webber Class 

Bernstein Class Dun Class Holst Class 

Elgar Class 

 

Tchaikovsky Class 

S is our star learner this week 
for trying very hard with her 
letter sounds during Read, Write, 
Inc. Well done S! 

J is our star of the week. She is 
always happy, friendly and     
smiley. She always shares with 
her friends and tries hard. J has 
also been working hard on her 
phonics. 

D is our star for always showing 
that she is ready to learn. She 
has been working hard in her 
English and she has written a 
brilliant narrative about a girl 
called Little Blue. 

E is our star learner this week. 
She has only been at Beechwood 
for a few weeks, but has settled 
in so well. She has put a lot of 
effort into all of her learning and 
is a pleasure to have in class. 

R is our star learner this week. 
She has worked hard in all her 
learning. She published a four 
page story based on “The Last 
Wolf”. Well done R, keep it up! 

S is our star this week for her 
kind attitude towards everyone 
in our classroom and her        
consistent fantastic behaviour in 
school. Well done S! 

J is our star learner this week 
for always showing RRS          
behaviours and including lots of 
features within his writing. Well 
done J—keep up the good work! 

L is our star leaner this week for 
her collaborative skills in        
orienteering. Well done L! 

E is our star learner this week. 
She has used great vocabulary in 
her character description.       
Furthermore, it has been       
wonderful to see her conȦdence 
grow. 

L is our star learner this week. 
He consistently demonstrates 
the school values and displays 
fantastic manners. Well done L! 

M is this week’s star learner for 
her maturity and responsibility in 
our end of year 6 production. 
Well done. Keep up the good 
work! 


